
May 2023 10-minute Meeting 

 

We’re glad you could make it to the May 10-minute meeting! Reminder that 
Open Enrollment for the sick leave bank starts July 1 if you are not already a 
member. 

 

It’s the final month of budget season so we’re discussing advocacy for full 
funding of the budget, opportunities for working with our union, and events 
to wrap up to the school year! 

 

Our students and teachers deserve a bright future in AACPS. It’s why we 
need to fund mental health support for our kids, invest in high-quality pre-K 
programs to help students thrive, and raise our salaries. We need to tell the 
County Council to pass the budget to fund our 6% COLA and step! 
Budget Hearings are on May 11 and 18. Use the QR code to RSVP. 
https://secure.ngpvan.com/HOSD8BpwwEasNc3q5a3iQA2   

 

If you want to grow your union knowledge and skills in addition to being on 
a committee, come work with our union! Paid, part-time organizers will 
support recruitment and plan upcoming trainings throughout the summer. 
This opportunity is open to all TAAAC members and pays $40 per hour. 
Apply by May 19 with the QR code. 
https://forms.office.com/r/PPYrgx7iks  

 

MSEA (our parent union)’s Vice President Theresa Dudley is hosting a Safe 
Just Schools training to give skills for member leaders. The training will be at 
the TAAAC Office on Monday, May 22. RSVP with the QR code to attend. 
https://secure.ngpvan.com/cRewshWC5kSSCFCHjzKQwg2  

 

The TAAAC Finance Committee is hosting the second hearing on our union’s 
budget on June 1 via Zoom. If you’re interested in learning about how your 
dues dollars are spent, use the QR code to RSVP. 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcsdumppj0tH9P-
HIu3WGXVO87jn8r_O-lZ  

 

If you are retiring this year, come celebrate your dedication and service to 
AACPS with your union! Join us at the TAAAC Office on June 1 at 6:00 p.m. 
for an ice cream social. Use the QR code to RSVP! 
https://secure.ngpvan.com/HCVeteD1qkmFcsnsSa_3CQ2  

 

Our union is participating for the third year in the Annapolis Pride Parade 
and Festival. We will be marching in the parade and hosting a booth with 
resources for students, parents, and teachers. Use the QR code to sign up 
for a shift at the booth, help plan activities, or just attend the festival. 
https://bit.ly/TAAACatAnnapolisPride2023  

 

The end of the school year is almost here! Join us for a happy hour after the 
last rep assembly on Wednesday, June 7 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Before we wrap up for the year, we’re meeting one more time to discuss 
planning for the 2024 school board races, legislative work, and how we can 
invest in our community. Join us at the TAAAC Office. 
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Finally, we’re participating for the second year in the Juneteenth parade, 
and for the first time in the festival. Same as with Pride, use the QR code to 
help plan our participation or attend as a volunteer. 
https://forms.office.com/r/5kyVXLaMq0  

 

Questions? 
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